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TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Scott R. Muri, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL TO ENDORSE 
BOARD OF TRUSTEE DR. STEVE BROWN TO FILL A POSITION 
ON THE TASB BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

DATE: June 15, 2021
___________________________________________________________________

ECISD Board of Trustee Dr. Steve Brown currently holds a position on the TASB Board 
of Directors for Region 18. This position is now open. The ECISD Board of Trustees 
are invited to endorse his candidacy to fill this position. 

A TASB Director represents his or her region on the Board, guiding the organization in 
fulfilling its mission to provide advocacy, visionary leadership, and high quality services 
to TASB members. 

Dr. Steve Brown is seeking your endorsement for this seat on the TASB Board of 
Directors. 


